
Engagement Announcement 

Mr. and Mrs. John Smith of Springfield, are pleased to announce the engagement of their 

daughter, Emily Marie Smith, to Mr. Michael James Johnson, son of Mr. and Mrs. Robert 

Johnson of Greenfield. 

The couple got engaged on October 1, 2023, during a romantic getaway in the mountains. They 

plan to celebrate their union with family and friends in a ceremony to be held in the summer of 

2024. 

Emily is a graduate of Springfield University with a degree in Business Administration, and 

Michael is a graduate of Greenfield College with a degree in Computer Science. The couple 

currently resides in Springfield. 

The families request your prayers and blessings as the couple embarks on this beautiful journey 

together. 

Best wishes, 

John and Mary Smith 


